
     
 

 

Here are highlights from the DAC meeting of April 12, 2017.  At this meeting, 
the DAC: 
 

a) Passed a Motion approving of the proposed DAC bylaws slated for approval by 
City Council. 
 

b) Recommended that the Fiscal Year 2017-18 City budget include funding for a 
program which could provide grab bars, hand rails and other home safety 
modifications for low income residents with disabilities and seniors (replacing a 
program which ended in 2010). 
 

c) Discussed details regarding the Ad Hoc subcommittee for planning of a disability 
film series event. 
 

d) Discussed details regarding annual Disability Awareness Month events to be 
held in the month of October. 
 

e) Adjourned the meeting in memory of MARY K. "KATIE" SHERY, native of 
Culver City, wife of DAC Chair Dr. Jay Shery and longtime supporter of the 
annual Disability Kids Carnival event. 
 

The next regular DAC meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 14, 2017 at 6:30 
p.m. at the Culver City Senior Center Room C-77. 

  
Interested in receiving e-mail notifications regarding upcoming Culver City meetings? 
Follow this link and sign-up for the City’s e-mail notification program. It’s free! 
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/CACULVER/subscriber/new?pop=t. 
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